
 

 

November 24, 2020 
 

American Council of Engineering 

Companies/Maryland 

 

MEMO 
 

TO:  All Member Firm Representatives 

FROM: Tiffany Harrison, Chair, ACEC/MD Awards & Recommendations  

Committee 

SUBJECT:   2021 ACEC/MD Engineer of the Year Award from a Small firm & from 

           a Mid-Large Firm 
 

 

 

 

ACEC/MD is excited to announce the launch of new awards recognizing the important 

contributions by engineers from both a small firm and a mid-large size firm.  Recognizing 

engineering achievements and community service, these awards are designed to spotlight 

the well-rounded attributes of our member firms’ team members. 

 

Attached is a copy of the criteria for the award, along with an application.  Please note that 

a 100-person firm is the delineation point separating the two awards. 

 

To be eligible for the competition, you must send your entry electronically to 

acecmd@acecmd.org, by Friday, January 8, 2021.   

 

Thank you very much for helping ACEC/MD spotlight our member firms’ employees’ 

contributions to society! 
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